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TRAFFIC CHANGES AND ROAD WORK ON BROOMFIELD STREET  
There will be traffic and parking changes on Broomfield Street, Cabramatta (between Junction Street to 
Sussex Street) from Monday 17 July to 31 October 2023. Pedestrians and on-street parking will be 
moved to the western side of Broomfield Street (next to the rail line) so work can start on the eastern 
side of the road (next to the houses). A map of the work areas and estimated timeframe of construction 
activities is shown on page 2 of this notification.  

The work will involve lowering sewer pits that are currently higher than the road level, driveway 
replacement and footpath work, new landscape areas including tree planting and making final touches to 
kerbs. These activities will be done during standard construction hours which are 7am to 6pm 
Monday to Friday, and 8am to 1pm Saturdays.  

HOW MIGHT THIS WORK AFFECT YOU? 
Due to the nature of work, there will be times where vehicle access to some Broomfield Street 
properties will be restricted during the driveway replacement activities. Our team will speak with 
residents where their driveway will be affected.  

The equipment to be used will include construction vehicles, concrete pumps and trucks, excavators, 
road hammers, vacuum trucks, traffic controls and hand tools. 

Some of this work may be noisy and disruptive, however every effort will be made to keep noisy works 
to a minimum and reduce impacts to the community wherever possible. Some of the measures we may 
use include turning off equipment when not in use and using non-tonal (‘white noise’) reversing alarms 
on vehicles. The Noise and Vibration fact sheet located on our website cabramattaloop.com.au 
identifies construction activities and their associated noise levels in decibels (dBA). It also contains 
information about how we assess and manage noise and vibration impacts.  

CONTACT US 
For more information about these works or the Cabramatta Loop Project, you can contact our team by 
phone on 1300 550 402, email cabramattaloop@fultonhogan.com.au, or mail PO BOX 6099, 
Alexandria NSW. 

 
 
 
 
 

CABRAMATTA LOOP PROJECT  
JULY 2023 CLP_36 

The Cabramatta Loop Project will increase rail freight capacity on the Southern Sydney Freight Line 
by constructing a new 1.65km section of track, allowing freight trains travelling in either direction to 
pass each other. Fulton Hogan is designing and constructing the project for ARTC. 
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ESTIMATED TIMEFRAME 

             Work area – 17 July to 31 August  

             Work area – 7 August to 31 August 

             Work area – 2 October to 30 October 
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